
Happy Summer!!!!

With school out and the sun shining it's time to think about what
we'll be doing with our little ones on what will most definitely be a
beautiful summer. We hope you can join us around town as we have several playgroup options
available. And as always, please bring a friend or make a new friend!

Programs will begin the week of July 8th and end the week of August 12th (no yoga June 22nd;
make up date August 19th); click below if you would like a weekly reminder email; registration not

required.
*Please note the location for each of our programs for this summer.

Yoga with Miss Britt
Mondays at 9:30 for Yoga with Miss Britt. Join Miss Britt and move your body with us! Come learn
about your body while waking up and stretching your imagination. Held at the outdoor classroom

at the Forestdale School (parking in lop at the front of the building)

Little Naturalist with Ranger Sam
Join Ranger Sam and Miss Lea for Story, activities, crafts and games at 10am every Tuesday. This

group is co-hosted by Sandwich Partnership for Families and US Army Corps of Engineers Park



Rangers. Weather permitting all sessions will be held outdoors. Best for Ages 3-5. This group is
held at the Cape Cod Canal Visitor Center (60 Ed Moffitt Dr. in Sandwich)

Drop-in Play and Learn in Sandwich (PALS) Playgroup
Join Miss Becca and Miss Lea every Thursday at 9:30 to sing, play and create! This group will meet

at Sand Hill (16 Dewey Ave., Sandwich)

Story Walk and Craft at the Library
Join Miss Lea and Miss Becca at 10am on the front lawn of the Sandwich Public Library three

Fridays this summer. Read along and create a story related craft afterwards.
Groups will meet 6/21, 7/19, 8/16.

Click to Register

The Sandwich Preschool Partnership is a collaboration between
the Sandwich Public School and all private, community-based
preschools in Sandwich. When you partner with the Sandwich
Preschool Partnership you are able to receive FREE professional
development for staff, FREE food support to families, FREE
special supports for children and other programmatic supports to

ALL child care programs that are interested.

Please ask your child care provider if they are a part of the Sandwich Preschool Partnership and if
not, please have them contact Lauren Galvano (lgalvano@sandwich.k12.ma.us) to learn how to
join!

Ages & Stages Questionnaire

Struggling with bills, food costs, mortgage or rent? Dial 211 for assistance with any basic need or
social service inquiry, including mental health resources, will get you a live operator who will work
with you to track down help in your community.
Your CFCE specialists are also here to help you connect with the nice people at WIC, Housing
Assistance, A Baby Center, Mobile Dental-just to name a few. All inquires are kept confidential!

https://form.jotform.com/240843896010153
mailto:lgalvano@sandwich.k12.ma.us
https://www.asqonline.com/family/cd703b


Prefer a searchable database? Try this great resource through the
Children's Trust Fund-just type in your zip code and get local results!
New Baby in the House? We are lucky to live on the Cape, where
there are many opportunities for support-both in person and
virtually. Do not miss the chance to register for 3 FREE doula visits,
sponsored by Cape Cod Healthcare. Contact Krista Sullivan of
Monumental Beginnings at 508.289.1185 for more information or click here to register.

Lauren Galvano
Sandwich Preschool Partnership and Partnership for Families

Contact Subscribe

Programs are made possible by a Coordinated Community & Family Engagement Grant (CFCE) and Community
Preschool Partnership Initiative (CPPI) of the Massachusetts Department of Early Education & Care to the
Sandwich Public Schools

https://childrenstrustma.findhelp.com/
http://www.monumentalbeginningsdoula.com/grant-programs.html
https://www.facebook.com/sandwichpartnership.org
https://www.instagram.com/sandwich_parnership4families

